



Vaccination authorisation

(This document is intended for the school doctor and nurse)

Sir, Madam, Dear parents,

Our service/centre offers to administer the vaccine against Diphteria, Tetanus and Whooping Cough **free of charge.** This vaccination may occur during the school year, but only with **parental consent** (signed authorisation). Please fill in the following document carefully.

Student's SURNAME, First name:	
Date of birth:	here or write down their BELGIAN NATIONAL NUMBER:
PLEASE TICK THE APPROPRIATE BOX	
I request the school medical team to administer the vaccine against Diphteria, Tetanus and Whooping cough.	
I will ask a physician (GP or paediatrician) to vaccinate my child.	
I do not wish my child to be vaccinated at the moment for the following reason:	
In case of missing data, I give permission to the school doctor/nurse to contact ONE's consultancy or the physician (GP or paediatrician) who vaccinated my child: YES NO Contact details of ONE's consultancy and/or of the GP (name, address, phone number):	
Parents' phone number: /	SIGNATURE OF PARENT(S):
Date: / /	. 117.

The dates of the vaccinations carried out for your child as part of the Wallonia-Brussels Federation's vaccination programme, as well as your child's personal data, will be stored in a vaccines database, unless you object to this. The aim of this storage is to avoid losing vaccination data and to allow your child's other vaccinating physicians to know which vaccinations they have already had. The Data Protection Authority has given its approval for the establishment of this vaccines database. If you object to the vaccination being recorded in the database, your decision will have no influence on the medical care provided.

Furthermore, all personal and confidential data that concerns your child is protected by professional secrecy (Article 458 of the Belgian Penal Code); the provisions of the Belgian law of 30 July 2018 on the protection of natural persons with regard to the processing of personal data; the law of 22 August 2002 on patients' rights; Regulation (EU) 2016/679 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 27 April 2016 on the protection of natural persons with regard to the processing of personal data and on the free movement of such data (General Data Protection Regulation). You have the right to access, rectify or remove data that concerns you at any time. Any questions regarding the exercise of the above-mentioned rights can be sent to ONE by email: dpo@one.be or by post: DPO ONE,

Chaussée de Charleroi 95 – 1060 Brussels

http://www.one.be/contacts/vie-privee/politique-de-confidentialite-des-donnees/

For more information about the vaccination: www.vaccination-info.be







DTC ED.2020

Chief Editor Benoît Parmentier D/2020/74.80/09